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Steve Zimmerman, Operations Officer

Heart of America Wing
6 Aero Plaza, New Century, KS 66031
913-302-4452
June 12, 2013,
URGENT:   DATE CHANGE FOR OUR AIR EXPO. 

                      NEW DATE:  AUGUST 24 and 25, 2013.

Mark your calendars.  We have changed the date of our Air Expo.  The Commemorative Air Force (CAF) Airpower History Tour, (www.airpowerhistorytour.org.), has open dates August 22nd through the 25th , and has agreed to come to New Century Airport.  We decided this was an excellent opportunity to get some rare bombers to the Kansas City area.
Last year’s event was a great success.  Even though it was hot, we had large crowds.  We had aircraft ranging from the nimble Taylorcraft L-2 to the B-25, and every size in between. This year with the Air Power History Tour we will have a full ramp.  The B-29, B-24, P-51, B-25, T-6, and many more will be on display. If you think you will be attending, please let me know as soon as possible, so we can make room for you on the ramp. We work hard to live up to the promise of Honoring American Military Aviation.  With your help we hope to become one of the biggest Warbird fly-ins in the Midwest.
We apologize for any inconvenience the date change has caused, but feel we will have a bigger and better show with the help of the Air Power History Tour.  If you have joined us in the past, we would like to THANK YOU.  We hope that you will return in 2013.  Please mark your calendar for August 24th and 25th.  As in the past, we will have our Fly-in at New Century Airport, (KIXD) near Olathe, Kansas.
We hope you have a safe summer of Flying.

Steve Zimmerman                                                  Phil Pardon

Operations Officer                                                  Asst. Operations Officer

SWZAviator@SBCGlobal.net                                   Philpardon@kc.rr.com
Honoring American Military Aviation 
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